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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 10:38 AM
To: 'Karl Willard'
Subject: RE: Docket 160101WS - Utilities, Inc.Seminole County

Good morning Mr. Willard, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-WS and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Karl Willard [mailto:kpwillard@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 10:35 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 160101WS - Utilities, Inc.Seminole County 
 
  
Public Service Commission Members: 
  
Utilities Inc is requesting an obscene rate increase.  As a taxpayer, I ask you to consider what other 
business can double (or more) prices in one request to the PSC?  Answer: Only a monopoly can!!  As 
taxpaying citizens, we have NO choice for my our water/sewer service.  If pricing is outrageous 
and/or service becomes intolerable, we have no choice but to pay the price or relocate.  That is not a 
choice a taxpaying homeowner should be forced to make.   
 
I respectfully submit that the proposed Utilities Inc. increase should be implemented ratably over a 
reasonable time period, say 10 years. 
  
Karl Willard 
325 Coble Drive  
Longwood, FL 32779 
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